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16th December 2022

Reception News
Assistant Headteacher Update

We are nearing the end of the children’s first term in Reception! I am amazed at how well the children are 

getting on in school and the excellent progress they are making. It has been a very term full of wonderful 

learning experiences for the children. 

As the term is drawing to a close there is a buzz for Christmas and the children have really been getting into 

the Christmas spirit!

Last week, Reception did their amazing performances of the nativity. The children did a fantastic job learning 

their lines and singing all the songs so beautifully! I know they really enjoyed having all you in audience to 

watch their nativity. We hope you all enjoyed it!

On Friday. Reception went on a walk to CSK church to listen to the Christmas story. The children got to 

interact with the story by being different people from the story and singing the songs. The children walked 

beautifully there and back, we were very impressed!

The children had a wonderful time at our bedtime stories event last Friday. The children were all cosy and 

warm in their pyjamas, snuggled up for some bedtime stories. They enjoyed stories from their class teachers, 

Miss Barnes and Miss Pearce. Of course the children thoroughly enjoyed their biscuit and milk! What a 

perfect way to end a week!

Just a reminder that the Christmas Fayre is on Monday. We hope to see many of you there. 

I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas break and a Happy New year to you all.  We will see you in 

January for another term of exciting learning!

Merry Christmas!

 Mrs Murdoch
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What do our Reception children have to say?

“I 

Key Dates 

Christmas Fayre - 19th December

 3.30-5pm

Last day of term - 21st December 

12.30 finish.

Return to school - 4th Jan 2023

“we have been adding and doing 
our number bonds to 4”

“ Christmas lunch was yummy” Amar

Please make sure you send your children to school with a 
healthy lunch and snacks.

I’m using different colours to 
make a pattern. Ava, Cardiff






















